

United Association of Journeymen and Apprentices of the Plumbing and Pipe Fitting Industry of the United States and Canada

UA Local 213

351 King William Road Saint John, N.B. E2M 7C9 Phone No. (506) 635-1605 Fax No. (506) 635-8450

January 5, 2024

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

This email is to inform you that our Industrial Agreement is about to expire on April 30th, 2024, and we are preparing for negotiations.

Your elected Negotiation Committee had briefly talked about it over the last few months, but had our first real meeting as a committee, today, January 5, 2024, to map out our path forward.

We would like to hear from the membership on any changes or add ins to our existing agreement that you would like to be addressed during negotiations.

There are two ways to do it.

- 1. Submit in writing to the floor at Wednesday's monthly meeting on January 10th or February 14th.
- 2. Send it to my email, bill.bawn@ualocal213.ca by January 18th, it will be passed onto the Negotiation Committee for our January 19th committee meeting. The rest will be discussed at the February 15th committee meeting.

What we are looking for in a proposal is the following:

- 1. What Article you are referring to and with details of the change you want to make or the additions you want to add.
- 2. We know that a raise is needed so we don't need a bunch of proposals on a raise, but if you have a different spin on how the raise should be distributed feel free to send it.

There will be a cut off date of February 14th, which is our regular February Monthly Meeting to submit any proposals.

Regards,

Bill Bawn

Website: www.ualocal213.ca